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CPSO detectives investigate double homicide

Friday, April 19, 2024

 

Caddo sheriff’s detectives are investigating a double homicide, said Sheriff Jay Long. 

Caddo patrol deputies conducted a welfare check this morning at a residence in the
5900 block of Attaway Hill Lane. After further investigation, two deceased victims were
located at the scene.

No further information is available at this time. The case remains under investigation by
sheriff’s  detectives. 


